Dear Parents and Students, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Third Grade Musical is approaching quickly! Here are some of the important details: 
The Incredible Reindeer
Thursday, December 6th
Riverwood School Gym, 7:00 pm
Arrival time for students is 6:45 pm; Doors open at 6:30 pm

Attendance: 
We truly believe that every voice is important no matter how big or small, and strongly encourage that students and their families attend to join in this musical celebration.
The musical unit lasts six weeks and the performances are a celebration of working together in music making. Please mark your calendars and keep this date open. We can’t wait to see you!

Arrivals: The doors will open at 6:30. When you arrive, parents are encouraged to walk children to their lockers, to put their coats away, then head to the cafeteria, where students will sit at their lunch tables with their class. Then parents may go to the gym to get a seat. At 6:45, teachers will walk students to their classroom, where they will take attendance. The show will start promptly at 7:00.

What to Wear: Students are invited to dress festively in nice clothes for the concert. Red and green are great choices! Some additional options are on the back. If you wish to dress your child “in character,” these are some simple ways to add to an outfit. These are not requirements, just ideas/options! 

If you have any questions, you may contact us at (815)344-7130, or by email: vcummings@d15.org or dcavazos@d15.org 

See you on December 6th! 
Mrs. Cummings and Mrs. Cavazos
